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Haly Cross Boys’ Primary School -

Friday 8t March 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

: All pupils will finish next Thursday 14t March @11.00am for the St.
Patrick’s Day Holidays & will return to HCB on Tuesday 19*" March at the normal times. No dinners will be
served on Thursday 14" March. We are asking the boys to wear green on the Thursday 14" to celebrate
the St. Patrick’s Holidays.

School Dinners

Monday 11" March  Tuesday 12" March Wednesday 13" March_Thursday 14* March __ Friday 15* March

Fish fingers, Chips Spaghettl Bolognese Chicken Curry, Naarn 2
Baked Boans & Sweetcorm/Wedges Broad, Bolled Rice & All pupils finish at School
Carden Peas & Gorlic Bread Chnrden Peas llam
Homemade Mandarin Orange Arctic Roll & Pears
Flockmmeal Biscult sponge & Custord No Dinners, closed

The School Dinner Menu was recently updated (as publicised in the Weekly Bulletin), which started last Monday
4t March 2024.

Updated Dinner Menu 2023/24 can be accessed using the following link:
https://storage.googleapis.com/siteassetsswd/684/docletter/20240228032021 23 Dinner Menu_Updated MARCH 2024.pdf

The HCB Holiday list for 2024/2025 can be accessed using the following link:
https://storage.googleapis.com/siteassetsswd/684/docletter/20240305021858 73 HCB_Holidays 2024-
2025.pdf

HCB Uniform and PE Uniform:

https://storage.googleapis.com/siteassetsswd/684/docletter/20240308100908 94_Parent_Note _on_School and_PE_Uniform_Reminder_Jan_2024.pdf

Finally, thank you so much to all our parents and the local community for the generosity shown and to the
boys for their hard work in helping the school to raise an amazing total of £3800 from our Sponsored
Bounce-a-thon in the school hall on Wednesday.

A special mention to these pupils who brought in more than £50! The
boys also had so much fun in the process. Thank you to Mrs Brooks,
Mrs Reel & Mrs Torbitt and CA’s Erin and Anna for organising this
fantastic event.

The money raised will provide much needed funds for purchasing
novels and guided reading books for the boys.

Thanks for your continued support.

Mr Mc Arevey Mr Curran

(Principal) (Vice Principal)
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